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UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

2 

My dear Mr. Burdick: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter in behalf of 

Miss Elizabeth McClesky who was separated from her position in the 

Bureau of Indian Affairs. 

Decision in Miss McCleskiJ's case has been delayed pending 

the receipt of additional information which we understand she intends 

to submit in the near future. Upon the receipt and consideration of 

that information, her request for a hearing will be determined and 

your interest in her will not be overlooked. 

Hon. Usher L. Burdick 
House of Representatives 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Sincerely yours, 

Secretary of the Interior 
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